
This Bill, 1151 needs to pass. Taking the opportunity away from an elderly, handicap or child to harvest a 

deer is not acceptable. The Game & Fish have overstepped their boundaries on this situation and it is 

not going to matter if people put out a little bit of bait to harvest a deer when there are hundreds of 

them eating amongst each other every winter. I strongly urge you to pass Bill 1151.  

 

Thank you,  

Jeff Sinner 


